
MAY 2021 

MOCCASIN MONTHLY 
Moccasin Elementary School 

410 Moccasin Street Buchanan MI, 49107 

 

Hours of Operation 

 

Office Hours: 

Monday-Friday: 8:00-4:30 p.m. 

Saturday-Sunday: CLOSED 

 

School Hours 

Monday-Friday: 8:50-3:45 p.m. 

 

Breakfast at Moccasin: 

Doors open at 8:10 a.m. 

 

Contact Information 

 

Phone: 269-695-8408 

Fax: 269-695-8427 

Website:  

buchananschools.com/

moccasinelemntary/  

Superintendent: Patr icia       

Robinson,  

probinson@buchananschools.com 

Principal: Michael Dunn, 

mdunn@buchananschools.com 

Secretary: Kathryn Lolmaugh, 

klolmaugh@buchananschools.com 

 

Board of Education 

 

The Board of Education Meeting 

taking place in May will begin at 7 

p.m. immediately following EOY 

Reception. 

 Monday, May 17 at the High 

School 

 

Tentative Schedule of Events 

 

04 Third grade MSTEP testing 

06 Fourth grade MSTEP testing 

09 Mother’s Day 

10—14 Second grade Garden Project 

17 Tax Day 

31 Memorial Day, NO SCHOOL 

M-STEP TESTING 

The end of the school year is 

fast approaching and we 

wanted to pass along some 

reminders:  

1. Inhalers/Epi Pens/medications 

must be picked up by a parent 

on the last day of school. All 

items will be destroyed by    

Friday, June 18, if not picked 

up.  

2. Library books should be       

returned. Notices will be sent 

home with a replacement cost 

if not returned.  

3. Report cards will be sent home 

the last week of June.  

APRIL SAFETY PATROL OF 

THE MONTH 
Congratulations to      

Addison B who was  

selected by Dr. Dunn and 

Mrs. Holloway as April’s 

Safety Patroller of the 

Month! Addison is     

always kind. She puts safety first while 

treating everyone fairly and with      

respect. We’re very lucky to have    

Addison as a Safety Patroller. Thank 

you for all you do! 

M-STEP is a 21st Century online test designed to gauge how well students 

are mastering state standards. These standards broadly outline what students 

should know and be able to do in order to be prepared to enter the          

workplace, career education training, and college. Third and fourth grade 

students will be finishing up their testing the first week of  May! Make sure 

you’re getting enough sleep the night before, as well as, eating a good (but 

not heavy) breakfast. Eggs, veggies, nuts, and fruits will heighten cognitive 

function.  

2ND GRADE GARDEN     

PROJECT 

The Second Grade Garden 

Project is planned for   

May 10—May 14 

(weather and ground      

conditions permitting). Students will be 

headed to the school farm to plant   

pumpkins which will be used for the  

annual Pumpkin Patch visits in the fall. 

Farm day visits would be a good day to 

wear old clothes and boots.  END OF THE YEAR               

REMINDERS 


